
From: Susan Zimmer  

Sent: January-11-17 5:32 PM 
To: 'mvanhoist@london.ca'; 'psquire@london.ca'; 'barmstro@london.ca'; 'Hubert, Paul'; 

'vridley@london.ca' 
Cc: 'mcassidy@london.ca'; 'jhlemer@london.ca'; 'ahopkins@london.ca'; 'joshmorgan@london.ca'; 

'tpark@london.ca'; 'msalih@london.ca'; 'jzaifman@london.ca' 

Subject: Road works - Oakridge Subdivision 2017/18  

 
Hello.  
 
We respectfully request that you do not include sidewalks for the road work in our area – bounded by 
East/West/North mile.  
 
This is a low traffic area that does not pose a safety hazard.  There is only local traffic – it is a continual 
loop.  
 
The work requires substantial dollars (which citizens do not have to spare), will destroy gardens, trees, 
substantial landscaping and ruin the overall look and feel of the neighbourhood.  It is also not aligned 
with low intensity development and is misaligned with our mission to become the “Greenest City in 
Canada.     
 
The residents have signed a petition and over 90% are vehemently against sidewalks.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sincerely  
 
Sue Zimmer  
510 West Mile Road  
 


